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Hi there,

| am a resident on Jackson Quarry Lane and | have lived here for 3 years. Our
neighborhood is majority children and young children that like to play outside. The way
our street is set-up, it's like a race track. People enter from Milwaukee St and fly through

the parking lot to exit on the other side. There are plenty of tire tracks in the lot as well as
the dead end that proves that people are racing through here. The way the street is set-
up it maked for a easy getaway for the recent 2 shootings that occurred over here. Itis
not so much residents racing through here as it is visitors or people cutting through from
Milwaukee St to exit on the other side. Speed bumps are necessary to ensure that this
summer as well as summer's to come that these children are safe playing outside. We
have a park as well as a neighborhood candy store that is on this street.

Thank you for your time,

Samantha Kubly
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